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October 9, 2015 
 
Jeremy Drew, Chairman 
Nevada Board of Wildlife Commissioners 
1100 Valley Road 
Reno, Nevada 89512 
 
Regarding:  Second submission of our petition 
 
Dear Chairman Drew 
 
As you recall, Fred Voltz and I submitted a petition regarding wildlife killing contests to the commission 
which was heard on March 20, 2015.  Our petition was not accepted and was thought to be incomplete. 
 
At the conclusion of the March meeting, some members of the commission seemed agreeable to receiving 
a revised petition.    Subsequent discussions between your representative and ours has given us the 
understanding that opportunity is now before us. 
 
Accordingly, we are now submitting a revised petition which we believe to be fully responsive to the 10 
questions asked on the department’s petition form.  We are also submitting two additional documents in 
support of our petition. 
 
While Mr. Voltz and I were the original petitioners, there are now two more individuals who have 
signed the petition.  The names and addresses of all petitioners are as follows: 
 
Donald A. Molde      Fred Voltz 
3290 Penfield Circle      1805 N. Carson Street 
Reno, Nevada 89502      Carson City, Nevada 89701 
 
Leah Sturgis       Constance Howard 
1481 Foothill Road      11370 Maverick Drive 
Gardnerville, Nevada 89760     Reno, Nevada 89511 
 
We anticipate the commission may place this item on its November agenda.  Please let us know, at least 
a week in advance, of any deficiencies that we can address at the time of the hearing. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Donald A. Molde 
775-857-3111;  skyshrink@aol.com 

Donald A. Molde, M.D. 
3290 Penfield Circle 

Reno, Nevada   89502 
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